
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Run for Vocations 
 

It’s back to school for our seminarians! 
 

Our dedicated “Run for Vocations” team is back to the track, praying, 
sweating, and fundraising.  We will be running in the Marine Corp 

Marathon 10K on October 25th! 
 

Sunday, Oct 4, 2015, will be our next “bucket brigade”.  Look for team 
members wearing bright yellow shirts after all Masses.  We’ll be the 

ones holding the “clerical buckets.” 
 

Note:  Money collected goes directly to our 72 
Archdiocesan seminarians studying for the priesthood. 

 
You can also drop your donation in the collection basket at Mass.  

Make sure it is clearly marked for the “Run for Vocations”. 
 

Or, you can donate on-line anytime:   
http://www.dcpriest.org/promote/run-for-vocations/donations 

You can dedicate your donation either to a specific team member or 
to our parish team.   

 
Contact Mary Ann Horton: Lmama81@gmail.com or 443-852-6246 for more 

information. 

 

Pray for Vocations!!! 

http://www.dcpriest.org/promote/run-for-vocations/donations

